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To All Who Are Interested in Assistive Technology:

Please consider serving on the Kentucky Assistive Technology Service (KATS) Network Advisory Council to help provide guidance to the State on providing assistive technology (AT) to the thousands of Kentuckians with disabilities who use or need AT.  This program is funded under the Federal Assistive Technology Act of 1998, as amended.  
The KATS Network is currently seeking individuals to serve on the Advisory Council in the positions of representative of a State Center for Independent Living, representative of a Kentucky State Educational Agency, a representative from the Western and Northern Kentucky areas who represent individuals with disabilities who use assistive technology or the family members or guardians of the individuals who will serve with the responsibility to help provide guidance to the State on providing assistive technology (AT) to the thousands of Kentuckians with disabilities who use or need AT.

Applications and resumes need to be received by the KATS Network as soon as possible.  All applications will be forwarded to the KATS Network Nominating Committee for consideration.  The Nominating Committee then submits its nominations to the full Advisory Council for action.  The recommended application is forwarded through the Education Cabinet for processing before being submitted to the Governor's Office to be considered for appointment.  
Interested applicants are requested to complete the Boards & Commissions Application Form from the Governor's Office for Boards & Commissions and a KATSNAC membership application along with a current resume. Application materials can be found on the KATS website at http://www.katsnet.org. Please send the completed application materials to Vanessa Corrente, KATS Network, Charles McDowell Center, 8412 Westport Road, Louisville, KY 40242. You may also email all application materials to Vanessa.Corrente@ky.gov , or fax it to (502) 429-7114 (ATTN: Vanessa Corrente). 
There is a selection criteria that takes into account factors such as areas of the state represented.  See the Council composition criteria for more information.  

Travel and reasonable associated expenses are reimbursed by the KATS Network for Advisory Council members who are not state employees.  The Council meets three times a year.  

We sincerely hope you are interested in helping to provide direction in Kentucky to this powerful and rapidly growing area of providing solutions for disabilities through technology.  If so, please complete the Application forms and return it to the KATS Network as soon as possible per the instructions on the application.  
Please forward this to anyone who may be interested in serving on the KATS Network Advisory Council.  

For more information, please do not hesitate to call Vanessa or Jimmy at 800-327-5287.  
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